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I am very concerned about the possibility of an interchange hub that is being proposed at Four Ashes,
Staffordshire/West Midlands.  My main concern is the huge amount of lorries that will be going to and from the
site.

I live in Penkridge and whenever there is a problem on the motorway (which is very frequent) traffic through
Penkridge and all surrounding roads comes to a standstill. The M6 motorway is a very busy motorway now so I
dread to think what it will be like if this hub is built. Noise and fumes are added concerns.

Hoping that my concerns are listened to.

Janet Peel
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